
Dear guests, welcome to Chalupa U Bednářů. 

We offer accommodation in our chalet. To help you find your ways and feel comfortable, we kindly 
ask you to follow certain guidelines. 

1. The area by the entrance on the ground floor serves as a kitchen, dining room and a bar. The 
area on the first floor is equipped with a TV set. 

2. There are two rooms for accommodation, one with four beds and the other one with five 
beds. Please use the linen provided or, in the case you brought your own linen, please use 
that. 

3. There is a bathroom and a toilet on both ground and first floors. All these facilities are 
equipped with litter bins; please do not put litter in the toilets. 

4. There are several more litter bins in the chalet. Should you need more litter bags, you can 
find them in the kitchen. 

5. Please always lock the entrance door when leaving the chalet. 
6. Please do not disturb the night for other citizens of the village by being too loud from 10 PM 

to 6 AM. 
7. Please change your shoes when entering the chalet. 
8. Smoking is strictly prohibited inside the chalet. 
9. Please do not use electrical devices in the rooms other than installed. 
10. Please do not waste water and electricity. 
11. Heating is automatic; the temperature is reduced from 10 PM to 6 AM and from 10 AM to 3 

PM. 
12. Please be acquainted with the fire guidelines and adhere to them. 
13. Please do not dry damp towels etc. on the metal fence, it leaves rusty stains. 
14. Please keep out of the private parts of the chalet. 
15. Please park your vehicles only in the courtyard, not in the garden. 
16. Should you need any more information, do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

We wish you a pleasant stay in our chalet. 
Jana and Dalibor Bednář, mobile: +420 602 531 763 


